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205 Second Ave N 
  Seattle, WA 98109-4817 

  Office Phone: (206) 284-4680 
Office Hours: 9am-noon, 1pm-5pm, Monday - Friday 

  www.SacredHeartSeattle.com 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 

          Monday—Saturday                    8:00am 
          Monday—Friday                       12:10pm 
          Tuesday                                     5:30pm 
          Saturday Vigil                         5:30pm 
          Sunday                 9am, 11am, and 5:30pm 

 

Reconciliation: 30 min. before Daily Masses 
             Saturday 4pm-5pm 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 

We are a Catholic community dedicated  
to the Sacred Heart of Jesus, ministered by  

the Redemptorists in the Archdiocese of Seattle. 
 

We are a welcoming community of baptized disciples.  
Through our Liturgy, Sacraments, Faith Formation,  
and Pastoral Care, we dedicate ourselves to being: 

• a Sacramental Community united in God’s love 
• a Community of Faith which shares  
   in the teaching mission of Christ 
• a Community of Stewardship of time, talent, and 

treasure serving people most in need 
• a Community called to witness and proclaim  
   the Good News through the power of the Holy Spirit 

 

With the grace of God, the guidance of the Holy Spirit, and 
the maternal protection of Our Mother of Perpetual Help, 
we devote ourselves to living this mission.   
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Pastor: Fr. Joe Thong Ngo, C.Ss.R. 
Associate Pastor: Fr. Bill Cleary, C.Ss.R. 

 

REDEMPTORIST COMMUNITY 
 

        Fr. Lyle Konen, C.Ss.R.  

        Fr. Ray Maiser, C.Ss.R. 

          Fr. Bill Peterson, C.Ss.R. 

        Fr. Timothy Watson, C.Ss.R.          

        Br. Paul Jorns, C.Ss.R. 
 

 

                             PARISH STAFF 
Parish Office:  Info@SacredHeartSeattle.com 

Pastoral Asst. for Administration:  
    Val Valmonte,  Val@SacredHeartSeattle.com  
Administrative Assistant:   
    Noemi Reyes,  NoemiR@SacredHeartSeattle.com 

Facilities Manager:  
    Larry Pomada,  Lcpomada@SacredHeartSeattle.com 
Maintenance:  
    Eddie Toups and Nazario Murrillo 
 
 

 

                          PARISH MINISTRIES 
           Pastoral Council Chair:  Roberta de Vera 
                                                  Roberta@SacredHeartSeattle.com 
           Finance Council Chair:  Giorgio Pompei 
           Cantor/Choir Director:    Pam Nim 
           Books & Gifts Director:  Lorie Pantig  
           RCIA:  Fr. Joe Ngo, C.Ss.R. 
           Young Adult Ministry:     Elaine Del Rosario 
                                                 Yams@SacredHeartSeattle.com 
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June 5, 2011 
 
 

Dear Parishioners and Friends of Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish, 
 
 

We almost achieved our goal of $44,252 for the Annual Catholic Appeal.  We still need 
$11,155 to complete our goal.  Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish really needs your help and 

participation.  For those who have not yet participated in this appeal by giving a dollar a day or an 
annual gift of $365.00 or more, the parish is asking for your help and participation.   

 
 

This Sunday, Fr. Chuong Cao, a Redemptorist from Biloxi, Mississippi celebrates the Eucharist 
with us.  Fr. Chuong is coming to our Parish to share with us about the Co-Redemptorist Associa-
tion and to invite each of us to be a Co-Redemptorist.  “A Co-Redemptorist is a person who  

actively sponsors a young man, through prayer and financial support, in his spiritual journey to  

become a Redemptorist priest or Brother.” You can go to this website: 
www.poorandmostabandoned.org/coredemptorist-association.php to inquire more about the  
Co-Redemptorist Association. 
 
 

We have begun the month of June which is dedicated to the Sacred Heart of Jesus. Our parish 
bears this title.  This year, the Feast of the Sacred Heart falls on Friday, July 1.  On June 1, 2008, 
Pope Benedict XVI invited Catholics everywhere to renew their devotion to the Sacred Heart of 
Jesus during the month of June.  Why did Pope Benedict XVI call Catholics to renew the devotion 
to the Sacred Heart?  Because he said: “The Heart of Christ expresses in a simple and authentic 

way the ‘good news’ of love, summarizing in itself the mystery of the incarnation and of the  

Redemption… From the infinite horizon of His love, in fact, God wished to enter within the limits of 

history and the human condition, He took on a body and a heart, so that we can contemplate and 

encounter the infinite in the finite, the invisible and ineffable Mystery in the human Heart of Jesus, 

the Nazarene”.  
 
 

With the invitation of our Holy Father for the Month of Sacred Heart, may we renew our devotion  
to the Sacred Heart in order to receive and experience His love and compassion for He always  
invites us: “come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest.”  
(Matthew, 11: 28) 
 
 

Have a blessed week, 
Fr. Joe Thong Ngo, C.Ss.R. 

                                                                                     
 

                                                                                      STEWARDSHIP 
                  A SPIRITUAL WAY OF LIFE    
               

                  THE STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 
 
 

                             Annual Goal                                       $  325,000.00                
           Year to Date (YTD) Goal                        300,000.00               
            Weekly Goal                                             6,250.00 
 
 

      Collections for the Week Ending May 29 

       May 29th Weekend Offering                  $            4,345.00 

   Year To Date (YTD) Offering                              264,264.00 

       Parish General Improvement (net)        $          13,070.00 

               2011 Annual      Catholic Appeal 
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Our Parish Goal is $44,252 
 
 

As of May 29, 
Pledges:                   $31,097 
 
Still need to reach the goal:                                     
                              $11,155 
 
  Any amount short of the          
  goal will be paid by the  
                Parish 
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Dorothy Usher 
Bernadette Berry 
Jerry and Mary Pat 
Dan Rosenberg 
Ken Krummeck 
Suchie Trollope 
Brenda Usher 
Ellen Donohoe 
Kayla Preston 
Barbara Felzer 
Margie Barkley 

              

             DAILY MASS INTENTIONS  

  PLEASE PRAY FOR  
  THE FOLLOWING PEOPLE                                           

     
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

         

                         HIPAA laws require permission to publish names 

Christina Buckley  
Diedre Evans 
Rose Ann Haas 
Paul Sweeny 
Paul Dargan 
Joseph Usher 
Catherine Binford 
Coralie Krummeck 
Louise Steuart & Family 
Margaret Hernandez 
Anne Carroll 

Sun June 5 9:00am     Jack Hogan 

    11:00am       Thanksgiving 

  5:30pm    †James Konen 

Mon June 6 9:00am  † Ruth Pinter 

Tue June 7 8:00am       Norman Roberts 
    12:10pm    † Margaret Slechter 

    5:30pm  † Shalaine Christie 

Wed June 8 8:00am  † Rev. Paul Farrell, C.Ss.R. 

  12:10pm    Coleen Herion 

Thu June 9 8:00am      Mary Kate Herion 

  12:10pm    Matt Zurawski 

Fri June 10 8:00am    Tommy Herion 

  12:10pm   † Dorothea Marshall 

Sat June 11 8:00am     Bruce & Farish Borst 

  5:30pm       Paul & Liane Daug 

       Brother of Fr. Lyle Konen 

  12:10pm     Grace Roberts 

DAILY READINGS  June 6 to 11 
6/6 Acts 19:1-8 Psalms 68:2-7 John 16:29-33  
6/7 Acts 20:17-27 Psalms 68:10-11,20-21 John 17:1-11 

6/8 Acts 20:28-38  Psalms 68:29-30,33-36 John 17:11-19 

6/9 Acts 22:30--23:6-11 Psalms 16:1-2,5,7-11 John 17:20-26 
6/10 Acts 25:13-21 Psalms 103:2,11-12,19-20 John 21:15-19 

6/11 Acts 11:21-26--12:1-3 Psalms 98:1-6 John 21:20-25 

                                         

                           EVENTS AT SACRED HEART 
 

         June 5, Sunday  
 -  Legion of Mary, Adoration Chapel,12:30pm 
 

          June 7, Tuesday 
 -  MPH Novena after the 8am, 12:10pm,  
    & 5:30pm Mass 

 

         June 11, Saturday 
 -  La Luz de Cristo, MPH Hall, 10am 

Please remember Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish in your will. 

                †  James Konen † 
              May He Rest in Peace 
 

Please keep in prayer Fr. Lyle’s brother, Mr. James 
Konen, who was called to receive his eternal reward 
on Monday, May 30th.  His funeral will be on Friday 
at St. Mary’s Church in Moscow, Idaho.  Your 
prayers for his family will be deeply appreciated. 

 

Faith on Fire 
Catholic Family  

Conference 
July 29 -31, 2011 

St. Mary’s Church 
 Anacortes, WA 

 
 

Light the fire of God’s love in your life at a summer 
weekend to remember. Speakers include Tim  
Staples, Deacon Harold Burke-Sivers, and Sr. 
Miriam James Heidland. 
 
 

For more information, visit www.faithonfirenw.org 
or call 360-293-2101 

 

Co-Redemptorist Association 
 

Because of the Co-Redemptorist Association, the 
Redemptorists have never had to refuse a student 
for economic reasons. 
 

A Co-Redemptorist is a person who actively  
sponsors a young man, through prayer and finan-
cial support, in his spiritual journey to becoming a 
Redemptorist priest or Brother. 
 

The Co-Redemptorist Association has been in  
existence for almost 50 years. A Catholic layman,  
William Davidson of St. Louis, inspired the program 
as an apostolic activity for friends of the  
Redemptorists.  
 

The Co-Redemptorist program has not changed 
substantially in fifty years, and nor have the benefits 
which each Co-Redemptorist enjoys: receiving a 
monthly spiritual letter, being included in five nove-
nas a year as well as the prayers said by each and 
every Redemptorist community.  
 

Every Co-Redemptorist has a definite hand in shap-
ing and educating Redemptorists for the future. The 
title is indeed well deserved: Co-Redemptorists. 
 

                       Source: www.poorandmostabandoned.org 


